
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

      
          

      
   

   

       

   

       

          

       

      
      
       

             

      

   

         
     

     

   

        

            

           
      

      
          

        
 

        
  
  
    
 

 
   
 
       

 
        
 
  
 
       
  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

95.2%

 

% 

 

 

MAJOR WORKS 
 

We have had a very busy 6 week holiday with major improvement 

work at both sites and school looking fantastic for our amazing 

children to return to! 

 

 

Please make a date 

in your diary for… 

 
 

MONDAY 22 

OCTOBER 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

 

TUESDAY 23 

OCTOBER 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

 

 
 

Our Year 6 classes will join ranks on 
Wednesday 12th in the Upper Site hall. 

 
They will watch the movie ‘The 

Impossible’ which links to their topic and 
literacy unit on Natural Disasters.  

 

 

 

 

Next week parents and carers are invited to classes to 
at both sites to hear about this year’s topics and to 

receive information on expectations for different year 
groups. 

 
Year 2 

Wednesday 12 September at 3.00 pm  
and 

Year 1 
Friday 14 September at 2.30 pm 

 

It would be great to see parents in either or both slots 
but children will also bring home information if you 

cannot attend. 
 

ASH GREEN APP 
 

 

 

If you haven’t downloaded our app 

please do so  to ensure that you don’t 

miss out on important information 

about your children. Downloading is 

easy and takes less than a minute. 
 

If your child is on a school trip or visit 

this is the way we will let you know that 

they have arrived safely and if there are 

any delays for their return, etc. 

In addition you will get: All the latest 

school news, weekly and key stage 

newsletters, alerts and notices and school 

dates and event.  

 

Thank you to all parents who have 

downloaded so far – please spread the 

news. 
 

To download search ‘School Jotter’ in 

the Google Play Store (android) or the 

App Store (iOS) 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                       We have had a fantastic first week back at Ash Green. It has been 
wonderful to welcome new children – and staff – and also to catch up with everyone else after a 
long break! Next week at Ash Green we will be firmly back in the swing of things when Year 2 will 
take part in their memorable morning on Monday and Year 6 have their memorable morning on 
Wednesday. We have Meet the Teacher sessions at both sites on Wednesday for Year 2 and Friday 
for Year 1 (see below). Our Celebration assemblies are on Fridays – KS2 at 9.05am – Reception 
and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome. 

 

 

 

Will go out early next week. 
 

On the newsletters there will be details of 

Wednesday Clubs and Extended Schools Clubs 

which will restart on the week commencing  

17 September. 

YEAR GROUP 

NEWSLETTERS

… 

 

 
 

For their memorable morning on Monday 
10th, our Year 2 classes will be re-
enacting some of the journeys that 

Christopher Columbus took around the 
world. 

 

They will be sampling different foods and 
making an Indian headdress. 

 



  
     

  
    
   

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

        

         

    

   

     

      
        

        

     

   

 

      
    
     
      

  

    

      
     

   

      

 

   

     
       

           

        

        

       
    

      

  

      

      

  
  

  
   
  

 

FRIDAY 28 SEPTEMBER FOR A TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

 

 

 

   

Friday 28 September School closed Training Day 

   

Half Term Close Friday 26 October 

 Re-open Monday 5 November 

   

Christmas Close Friday 21 December 

 Re-open Monday 7 January 2019 

 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Wednesday 19 September is the chance for Reception pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
 
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
 
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

 

 

 

 
 

 

Class 3H picked the first crop of 

cooking apples from our tree this week. 

They will be used to make an apple pie 

by Mr Sharpe. 
 

 

MIXENDEN ACTIVITY CENTRE 

TUESDAY 11 SEPTEMBER  

4.30 – 7.00 PM 

 

COME AND MAKE AN LED KITE 

FOR THE  

KITE NIGHT ON TUESDAY 25 SEPTEMBER  

5.45 – 8.30 PM 

 

FOOD ON SALE AND NIGHT KITE FLYING! 

 

    ALL CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED  

BY AN ADULT. 


